EUROPEAN UNIVERSITY SPORTS ASSOCIATION

Office: Gortanova 22, SI-1000 Ljubljana phone: +386 40 75 00 75 fax: +386 1 520 78 27 e-mail: office@eusa-unisport.org website: www.eusa-unisport.org



To the Chairman and Members of the Organising Committee EUC Handball 2007

Ljubljana, Rome; July 2007

Dear Friends,

I am pleased to write you on behalf of the EUSA Executive Committee regarding the **European Universities Handball Championship 2007.**

According to the various technical and evaluative reports we have received, it was an event which offered students an exciting, memorable opportunity to compete at international level in Europe.

I would like to thank you and the members of your Organising Committee for your considerable efforts in the organisation and management of this event.

We fully recognise the level of co-ordination required to stage an event of this size, and applaud the manner in which all persons engaged in this European event did their utmost to meet the needs of the teams and officials present in, and thus delivered such an enjoyable, successful championship.

Please pass on our personal thanks to your colleagues for their individual contributions, and the gratitude of EUSA for your continued interest in and support of European universities sport development.

Best regards,

Alberto Gualtieri, President

Hustien